

Virtual Visits and Consultations

We're excited you have chosen to take part in our virtual consultations. We hope you will find this to be a convenient alternative to in-office visits under the current circumstances.

These meetings are held via ZOOM. We ask that you send us some photos for the doctor to review prior to your appointment. When we receive your photos, a link to the meeting will be sent to you.

Please send photos to virtual@maineorthodontics.com at least one day before your appointment.

Below is a link to the YouTube video with photo instructions. Make sure the patient is biting down completely for the side and front teeth photos. (The link is next to the form on our website as well).

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6RwGnWPM2GQ

Please let us know if you have any questions.

All our best,

The Maine Orthodontics Team